

TERM 4: THURSDAY 19 OCTOBER 2017



SIBLING ENROLMENT APPLICATIONS 2019

2019 Sibling Enrolment Interviews for Prep and Kindergarten will commence Term 4, 2017.

As you may know, siblings of children who are attending, or who have attended the College, will be given priority for placement. Sibling priority for students due to commence in 2019 will close at the end of Term 4, 2017, therefore, may we encourage you to submit your Application Form as soon as possible. The offer of placement is, of course, contingent on there being a place available and following an interview, the Letter of Offer will be prioritised in accordance with attendance of siblings and then in order of date of receipt of application.

Please be sure to submit your applications as soon as possible. Click here